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Remote Learning for a Class Bubble 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

As a staff we are committed to ensuring our children continue to learn at home due to the school closure. 

We will endeavour to support our learners at this time and continue to learn and grow. 

  

What is Remote Learning? 

 

Learning will be set by the teacher and a daily video will be uploaded to the class website with instructions 

for the learning for that day. The children will have a bundle of books or activities from which their 

learning will be based on and the class teacher will inform you of the learning that should be completed 

each day. 

 

In addition, activities will be set for children using internet platforms e.g. Numbots, Timetables Rockstars 

and Purple Mash.  These are websites children use regularly and the passwords you will need have been 

stuck in your child’s learning log. On request, these passwords can be sent electronically via the class email. 

 

Class email 

 

Class Class email 

Nursery nursery@st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk 

Reception reception@st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk 

Year 1 year1@st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk 

Year 2 year2@st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk 

Year 3 year3@st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk 

Year 4 year4@st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk 

Year 5 year5@st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk 

Year 6 year6@st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk 

 

 

Loving minds hearts hands. 

 

mailto:head@st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk
http://www.st-ambrose.manchester.sch.uk/
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How can I support my child with remote learning? 

 

Please ensure your child completes their daily learning (this can be found on the class page of the school 

website) and email pictures of the learning to the class teacher each day (email address above). Teachers 

will provide feedback via a reply to the email and the class teacher will be able to monitor children’s 

engagement in activities and their understanding.   

 

If the class teacher does not receive any remote learning via the class email, they will contact parents to 

find out if there are any problems and how they can possibly support further. 

 

We have provided a suggested a daily routine to ensure that the children are given a clear routine in order 

to learn at home. Children thrive off routine and structure so this may help when learning at home. We 

understand that this cannot be followed at all times so please remember that this is just a suggested 

timetable. 

 

 

Daily Routine 

 

Day 

Literacy activity 

Maths activity 

Break 

Reading 

TTRS/Numbots 

Lunch 

Other subject activity 

 

 

 

If you have any questions about any of the information above, please email the admin team (admin@st-

ambrose.manchester.sch.uk) and we will respond as soon as possible.  
 

Thank you for your continued support,  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Vayro 
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